
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pursuant to Senate Bill 1421 that  

went into effect on 1 January 2019,  

a redacted version of this report 

 is subject to disclosure per the  

California Public Records Act.  



  

         

         
         

      
            

  

         

     

 

       

     

       

















 

            
            

             
       

            
  

     
 

 
   

   
  




















